

Garrowhill Primary School 25 Bakewell Road Garrowhill Glasgow. G69 6RN

Phone: 0141 771 1235

E-Mail: headteacher@garrowhill-pri.glasgow.sch.uk Web: http://www.garrowhill-pri.glasgow.sch.uk

Head Teacher Linda Logue

9th January, 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our Burns celebration family ceilidh will take place on Thursday 23rd January, 2020 from  $7.00 \, \text{p.m.} - 9.00 \, \text{p.m.}$  Some of our P6s are organising the poetry recital and our senior choir are singing, but the focus for the night is for us all to enjoy dancing together with the Craigenroan Ceilidh Band.

Members of the P6/P7 senior choir will be issued with a complimentary ticket. Children who are helping to organise the poetry recital will also be issued with a ticket.

Tickets are priced at £6.50 per person and this includes the live ceilidh band, a haggis supper and refreshments. We hope you will be able to come with your child and enjoy the evening. Please note this event is only for pupils in P4 - P7. Younger children cannot attend as the event is not suitable for this age group.

Tickets can only be purchased via Parent Pay. We cannot accept written requests or cash in the office.

Tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis. There is no limit to the amount of tickets allocated per family but please note you cannot purchase tickets for younger siblings in P1-P3.

Tickets purchased will be issued to your child. Please retain your ticket for entry on the night.

Yours sincerely,

LINDA LOGUE HEAD TEACHER

Kindle Roger





